Mailing

Solicitation Letter

February 9, 2023
ulianna

Hello Aunt Jul,

I wanted to take the time to reach out and let you know how excited |
am to be playing for WCU's Baseball team. I'm so proud of our team;
it's become a great group of friends for me. Along with playing the
sport [ love, I'm also getting a great education here, As our coaches like
to remind us, WCU athletes strive for classroom, competition, and
community excellence, and [ hope I'm continuing that tradition.

2022 was yet another memorable season for Golden Rams Baseball,
which ended in Cary, NC at the Division II College World Series! We
were the #1 seed coming out of our region and were able to host regionals and super regionals on
our newly renovated field, where we won the first ever NCAA tournament game at home! The
season concluded with an overall record of 36-15 and a finish in the final four at the Division II
National Championships. Despite all this success, it has left our team hungry with unfinished
business from falling just short of the National Championship in 2022,

Along with our athletic accomplishments, Golden Rams athletes have outstanding academic
achievements. WCU has a ton of resources for all their students, helping to keep a high standard for
every athlete. While this team is a highlight of my college years, knowing I'll graduate WCU witha
respected degree keeps me motivated. Together, my sport and school make me feel like a real
member of the University’s and West Chester’'s communities.

As we begin a new season and semester, Baseball made some high goals. My team and I ask for
your support so we can continue our success on the field and in the classroom. Become part ofour
team with a gift to the WCU Baseball program. The donation you give will help us reach our
$15,000 goal so that we can elevate our game. Fill out the enclosed donation card, scan the QR code
below, or visit our website: https: //go.wcufoundation.org/donate /athletic-friends-family to show
your Ram Pride today.

Thank you for supporting me and my sport dreams. [ will keep making you
proud.

Go Rams!

shane N

WCU Baseball

P.S. For updates, stats, and more on WCU Athletics, visit woupagoldenrams com
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Thank You

Thank you for your gift to WCU Athletics!
Your support of our Friends & Family
campaign ensures we give our student-
athletes the best possible collegiate athletic
experience. We're grateful to have a strong
community supporting us, making it
possible for our students to play and learn

Mrs. Phyllis

. Ms. Joanne
at their best.
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Thank You

Thank you for your gift to WCU Athletics!
Your support of our Friends & Family
campaign ensures we give our student-
athletes the best possible collegiate athletic
experience. We're grateful to have a strong
community supporting us, making it
possible for our students to play and learn
at their best.

West Chester University
Department of Athletics
Sturzebecker Health Science Center
855 S New Street
West Chester, PA 19382



Email

From: WCU Foundation <info@wcufoundation.org>
Subject: Show Your Ram Pride for Football - WCU Athletic Friends & Family

Hello!

| wanted to take the time to reach out and let you know how excited | am to be playing for WCU's Football team. I'm so proud of our
team; it's become a great group of friends for me. Along with playing the sport | love, I'm also getting a great education here. As our
coaches like to remind us, WCU athletes strive for classroom, competition, and community excellence, and | hope I'm continuing
that tradition.

The 2023 Golden Rams are working hard to continue the winning tradition established by previous teams. We have 19 starters
returning from last year and we are looking forward to fighting for our PSAC championship and returning to the NCAA playoffs. We
have had great success in the past, and with your support and our hard work the future is very bright.

Along with our athletic accomplishments, Golden Rams athletes have outstanding academic achievements. WCU has a ton of
resources for all their students, helping to keep a high standard for every athlete. While this team is a highlight of my college years,
knowing I'll graduate WCU with a respected degree keeps me motivated. Together, my sport and school make me feel like a real
member of the University and West Chester communities.

As we begin a new season and semester, Football made some high goals. My team and | ask for your support so we can continue
our success on the field and in the classroom. Become part of our team with a gift to the WCU Football program. The donation
you give will help us so that we can elevate our game. Please visit https://go.wcufoundation.org/donate/athletic-friends-family to
show your Ram Pride today.

Thank you for supporting me and my sport dreams. | will keep making you proud.

Go Rams!

STUDENT_ATHLETE_NAME
WCU Football

P.S. Visit weupagoldenrams.com for WCU Athletics updates, stats, and more.
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From: WCU Foundation <info@wcufoundation.org>
Subject: Cheer on your Golden Ram
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Hello Ram Fans,
Our student-athletes have been busy this year in competition, in the community, and in the classroom. We
are proud of their accomplishments and look forward to seeing what the rest of the semester will bring!

You can help cheer on your athlete by making a gift to their team today through the Athletic Friends &
Family Campaign. With your support, our Golden Rams will have the resources they need to advance

their skills and continue the winning tradition of WCU Athletics.

Make a gift today >>

...and be sure to visit our website for updates, stats, and more.

Rams Up!
P.S. If your gift and this email crossed paths, thank you for your generosity.



